September Newsletter - Volume 3, Issue 1

Summary

- Past Event Overview pg. 1
- Alumni Recognition pg. 2
- Monthly Goals pg. 2
- Alumni Scholarship pg. 2

Upcoming Events

9/21	Community
	Service: LA Food
	Bank

10/03	Meet the Firms @
	the Pointe - Walter
	Pyramid

10/05	Community
	Service: OC Food
	Bank

10/12 Community Service: Long Beach Kids Fun Run @ Aquarium of the Pacific

Past Events Overview

Greetings from CSULB! We hope you had a wonderful summer. For this fall semester, our newsletter will be sent out every 15th of the month.

During this past summer, we held many events such as our annual Resume Workshop and Mock Interviews, officer and committee training, Past Officers' meeting, and a joint summer social with some neighboring BAP chapters. All events were huge success and we could not have done it without your support and contributions.

We also attended the BAP National conference held in Anaheim, CA. We saw a lot of great presentations, and we hope to incorporate some of the ideas we heard about this semester.

This brings us to some exciting news: We are co-hosting the BAP regional conference this spring! Some of our chapter's duties include finding a keynote speaker, brainstorming ideas for operations and professional speaker topics, updating the website, creating the program, and volunteering at the actual conference. It's going to be a lot of work, but we're all looking forward to it!



Membership Recruiting Goals

One of our goals this month was to recruit as many Accounting Society members and BAP candidates as possible. With the help our Membership Recruiting committee, we came up with some great new recruiting strategies, including distributing a flyer to all the transferring accounting majors during SOAR and asking professors to give extra credit for joining BAP/AS – most have agreed.

So far it seems our increased efforts have been working; we filled an entire lecture hall at our officer introduction meeting, and we have 33 BAP candidates and a total of 220 members!

Other Announcements

- We have a new website! Please check it out at csulbbap.org
- We have three new firms attending Meet the Firms!
- CSULB is hiring three new tenure-track accounting professors, and the BAP officers will be providing guided tours for the candidates.

Alumni Award for Deserving Students

At the August Past Officers' Meeting, it was discussed and approved to begin an "Alumni Award" to be given out at banquet to deserving members. This will serve as a way for many of us to give back to an Organization that has done so much for us and is near and dear to our hearts. As the economic conditions now require more students to work while attending school, and as the recruiting environment gets more and more competitive, our students need all the help they can get. Please keep in mind that many firms offer a "donation matching" program.

-Shacia Soto, President Spring 2011

To donate to the Alumni Scholarship, please use the donation form available on csulbbap.org, and email any questions or concerns to csulb.bap@gmail.com.





Past Events Attendees

Thank you to the following alumni for attending our recent events:

our recent ev	CITO.
Albin Castillo	Jana Martinec
Alex Berg	Jessa May Reglos
Armando Martinez	JilPhinicharomna
Ashley St. Lucia	Karen Kreider
CalebLawless	Lana Murillo
Casey Dunn	Lorenzo Moran
Charmaine Baird	NicholasGunter
Diane Medina	Preston Gegenfurtner
Edwin Aguilar	Shacia Soto
Eric McFaden	Spencer Feist
Erick Garcia	Steven Nishikawa
Erville Vito	Tiffany Chow
Fatima Montez	Trang Nguyen
Geoffrey Harris	WaleShodiya
-	

Contact us at csulb.bap@gmail.com www.csulbbap.org